
 

LAPWAI SCHOOL DISTRICT #341 
404 S. Main 

Lapwai, Idaho 83540 

(208) 843-2622 

 

2020-2021 Parent Notification 
 

 

Information Posted on the Lapwai School District Website 

on Friday, September 25, 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Guardians: 
 

Federal law requires that each school district receiving Title I funds notify parents of each student 
attending any school receiving these funds that information regarding the professional qualifications of 
their child’s classroom teacher(s) may be requested. 

 

As a parent of a student attending a school receiving federal program funds, you have the right to know: 
 

 Is my child’s teacher licensed to teach the grades and subject(s) assigned? 

 Is my child’s teacher teaching with a provisional license, meaning the state has waived 

requirements for my child’s teacher? 

 What is the college major of my child’s teacher? 

 What degree or degrees does my child’s teacher hold? 

To request the state qualifications for your child’s teacher or instructional aide, please contact David Aiken 
at (208) 843-2622. 

 
If you would like more information about your child’s school please feel free to contact the principals 
directly. 

 
Teri Wagner D’Lisa Pinkham 
Lapwai Elementary School Lapwai Middle-High School 
(208) 843-2960 (208) 843-2241 

 

Most Sincerely, 

Dr. David M. Aiken 
Superintendent, Federal Programs Director 
Lapwai School District # 341 
208-843-2622 ext. 202 
daiken@lapwai.org 

Posted on the Lapwai School District Website on Friday, August 11, 2017 
Distributed During School Registration on August 16 and 17, 2017 

 
 

 
Together, we ensure all students will reach their full potential. 
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